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Dear Students, Parents, Caregivers 

and Friends of Paynesville Primary 

School, 
 

We have heard via email that our students, 

staff and parents are having a great time in 

New Zealand living the “Kiwi” life.  They have 

spent a day in class, participated in sports and 

other activities, taking in the sights of 

Auckland from the Skytower, learning Maori,  

immersed themselves in the Wairewa Hot 

Pools, visited Auckland Museum and are 

spending Friday in the classroom at Chelsea 

Primary School.  Saturday is the fun day at 

Rainbows End water theme park and then 

they fly home on Sunday. 

 

 

 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 

Breakfast Club every morning in the kitchen @ 8:30. 

Mon –  Active After School Program 

Tues –  Music Tuition – Kay Moore 

Wed  – Active After School Program 

Wed – Music Tuition – Gerry Ciavarella 

Thur – Music Tuition – Gerry Ciavarella  

Fri – Prep Transition Program  

Reminder – School Banking every Monday -   

Save for camps, excursions, school fees or holidays! 

COMING UP… 

Oct 27
th

 - BOOKCLUB ORDERS DUE IN 

Oct 27
th - 

 Bookfair viewing 

Oct 28
th 

& 29
th

 Bookfair purchasing 

October 31st – Art Show Gala Night 

November 1
st

 & 2
nd

 – Art Show 

Monday 3
rd

 November – PUPIL FREE DAY 

Tuesday 4
th

 November – PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Nov 9
th

 – Great Paynesville Clothes Swap 

After school care available until 4:30pm $20 

Monday 

Green Eagles 

Tuesday 

Red Swans 

Wednesday 

Gold Kookaburras 

Thursday 

Blue Seagulls 

Office Hours - 8:30am to 4:00pm - Monday to Friday 

We are now accepting enrolments for 2015 



 

 

Prep Prep Prep Prep NewsNewsNewsNews    
In keeping  with our Junior School Theme 
of “Fairytales”for term 4, we built castles 
out of blocks earlier in the week, 
yesterday we played with water and 
containers and built sandcastles today.  
Hidden behind all this fun stuff is learning 
about three dimensional shapes, size, 
position, volume and mass!  Sneaky 
teaching don’t you think! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be set up on 

Monday, ready for grades to come and 

view books available for purchasing.  

Pricing is below recommemnded retail 

pricing and money raised from purchases 

goes towards purchasing books for our 

library.  Purchases can be made on 

Tuesday and Wednesday til 4pm. 

 

Paynesville Art Show 
 

Did you know all students at Paynesville 

Primaryhave a piece of artwork in the Art 

Show?   

During the year students have experienced 

many different methods and mediums. 

Come along and see all the kid’s beautiful art. 

---------------o0o--------------- 

Are you able to help us at the Art Show for a 

few hours?  We need some support for this 

great fundraiser for our school.  If you can 

spare a few hours over the 1
st

 weekend in 

November, please let us know at the office.  It 

could be taking donations at the door or 

helping pack-up on Sunday.  Any and all help 

is greatly appreciated.  Thanks. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


